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#061144

04/09/07
Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: Martin, Kathi M.
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2007 9:18 AM
To: Fiala, Eugenia J.
Subject: FW: CACCD Meetings
Jean ~

Heather Saulsbury has resigned from the CACCD.

k

From: Hencin, James A.

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2007 8:55 AM
To: Martin, Kathi M.

Subject: FW: CACCD Meetings

FYI

From: hksaulsbury@juno.com [mailto:hksaulsbury@juno.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2007 8:14 PM

To: Hencin, James A.

Subject: Re: CACCD Meetings

Jim: I am quite embarrassed that you have contacted me before I have contacted you. Huge apologies, I
very much appreciate and respect the importance of the committee and the need to have active
participation.

We lost my sister in law in an auto accident last fall, and just lost my mother in law to cancer last wk.
Consequently, I have been out of town a great deal tending to family issues and am afraid that [ have
fallen very short in catching up and notifying important parties of my absence. Recent losses have
created a number of personal emergencies and priorities definitely not present or anticipated when I
applied for this committee.

I intend on returning home to Gville this wknd, and had you on my call list for next wk. As you might
imagine, [ have a list mile long between all 3 children, work, and other responsibilities. In all fairness to
you and the committee, I think it only right that I resign from my position as I am unable to commit to a
regular schedule for the next couple months. I very much looked forward to this appointment and hope
you can understand my position.

Regards, Heather Saulsbury

4/3/2007



